
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Oaks Class Newsletter: Term 5 

 

English 

Our writing this term will 

include: 

Aladdin – Fantasy Story 

Every Thursday  we will have a 

specific Punctuation and 

Grammar lesson. 

In reading comprehension, we 

will be studying poems, non-

fiction texts and stories 

linked to other areas of the 

curriculum. 

We will be completing a 

weekly spelling test. 

 

Maths 

Year 3s will be learning about: 

Mass and Capacity 

Fractions 

 

Year 4s will be learning about: 

Decimals (topic 1 and 2) 

 

We will be working on new 

KIRFs as well as recapping 

last years KIRFs. 

We will also be completing 

weekly times table tests for 

both year groups. 

Year 4 will have their Multiplication 

Check during the week of the 2nd 

June. Please ensure your children are 

practicing as much as possible. Let me 

know if you need suggestions as o how 

you ca help. 

Science 

Our science topic this term is all about the human body and 

how it moves. We will look at the impact food has on our body, 

the bones in our body and the muscles. Next term we will 

continue this topic. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DT 

In art, the children are going to be looking at how food can be a part of design and 

technology. 

RE 

In RE we will be exploring the 

Pentecost. 

 

 

 

Geography 

In geography we will be looking at different natural and man made features of North 

and South America. We will then use this to help us plan a trip to America.  

 

 

 

PE 

In PE we will be focusing on cricket 

and lacrosse.  

RSHE 

In RSHE we will be considering 

rights and responsibilities. 

 

 

French 

In French the children will be 

learning about food and drink they 

might find in a French café. 

Computing 

In computing we will be looking at how we can use technology to make our own 

piece of music. 

 

 

 

Music 

In music, the children will be looking into blues music. 

 

 

 

Support from Home  

Please ensure children are reading daily, practising their weekly spellings 

and completing times table practice. 

 

Homework will be set on a Tuesday and handed in on a Monday. 

 

The school subscriptions to sites that are useful for home learning are: 

 

Mathletics, Times Table Rock Stars, Purple Mash, Atom Learning 

 

 


